Rationale for Changing 699 and 693 Numbers:

In order for our department to be in line with the rest of the college, we are requesting that our current 699 numbers (699.04 and 699.06) be changed to 689 (689.04 and 689.06).  All of the other departments within the College of the Arts have designated 699 as the number for Undergraduate Scholarship/Research.  We had been using 693 numbers (Independent Studies) for that purpose.  Therefore, we are also requesting that our 693 numbers (693.01- 693.05) change to 699s.  In addition, we would like for there to be honors numbers for all of those (H699.01 – H699.05).  

If there are any questions about this, please feel free to contact Misty Kerns at kerns.26@osu.edu or 292-8933.  Thank you.  
